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The papers selected for presentation at the Singapore
Hub of the World Sustainability Forum seek to address
the theme of the potential and realized social and
community impact of sustainability efforts, the
challenges faced by these efforts, as well as the
innovative means to overcome these challenges. The
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create sustainable solutions for current and future
problems. The diverse innovative means explored in the
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biological, ecological, and technological approaches.
Moreover, the authors of the selected papers hail from
different countries, reflecting a global approach to
sustainability efforts.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
I encourage you to contribute a research or
comprehensive review article for consideration for
publication in Sustainability, an international Open
Access journal which provides an advanced forum for
research findings in areas related to sustainability and
sustainable development. Sustainability publishes
original research articles, review articles and
communications. I am confident you will find the journal
contributes to enhancing understanding of sustainability
and fostering initiatives and applications of
sustainability-based measures and activities.
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